
Notice of change for April class start date  

Notice of change for April class start date 

※[Latest correspondence on the new coronavirus (COVID-19)] (April 5th updated) 

 

Dear TOHO students 

Classes schedule from April 2020 

Following the policy of preventing the transmission of the new coronavirus,  

announced by the Japanese government and the Governor of Tokyo at the end of March, 

The schedule after April, has been changed as of April 5th as follows. 

 

● 1. For current students 

Class start date: May 7 (Thu) 

To understand, care and support your worries and learning task of our current students,  

We will give an individual interview for each current student as below. 

Please come to school at the date and time specified below. 

*[Schedule of individual interview] : Date and Time ↓↓ April 7 (Tue) - 9 (Thu) 

Place: Bldg.1 April 7 (Tue.) April 8 (Wed.) April 9 (Thu.) 

10:00～ A･B クラス L クラス I クラス 

11:00～ C･Hクラス K クラス N クラス 

14:00～ D･E クラス J クラス O クラス 

15:00～ M･I（非漢字圏）クラス     

 

● 2-1 For the new students who will be arriving in Japan by May 17 

Class Start Date: June 2 (Tue), 

placement test: June 1 (Mon) 

2-2 For the new students who will be arriving in Japan on or after May 18 

They will be asked to self-quarantine to stay at home for 2 weeks before coming to school. 

[WEB Interview for new students is being planned from April 13th to 24th in the weekdays (10: 00-16: 00)] 

Please inform the school of the following of your contact information by April 8 by email  

➡ info@toho-ac.jp  

  [①your name ②Student application number 347 ●●●  

③Contact information for WeChat / LINE (ID or QR code)] 

 

【Notes】 

1. School HP: https://www.toho-ac.jp , please check from time to time for updates. 

2.  Be sure to notify the school as soon as your entry date is confirmed. 

3.  After entering Japan, you are asked to stay at home for 2 weeks for self-quarantine.  

4.  Above schedule may be changed depending on the situation of the COVID 19 pandemic.  

 

We look forward to welcoming new student to our classes safely. 

Toho International College 

 

mailto:info@toho-ac.jp
https://www.toho-ac.jp/

